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Finding out about the health and care project  

A free event 

 

The Learning Disabilities Observatory has 
been working on a new project. 

This is the Health and Care Project. 

 

 

We have asked questions about the care 
people get. 

The answers have come from GP note 
systems. 

 

We have found out how well they get 
looked after for the illnesses they have 
got. 

We have looked at how this compares to 
the care that people without learning 
disabilities get. 

 

We are running some events to tell 
people with learning disabilities what we 
have found out. 

We would like to hear what people think 
about what we have found out. 
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This event will take place on Thursday 
28

th
 April at Skylight 1, The Beacon 

Westgate Road, Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 9PQ. 

 

It will start at 11.00. 

It will finish at 3.00. 

 

 

There will be drinks for you. 

There will be lunch for you. 

 

 
This event is for people with learning 
disabilities and their family carers. 

 

If you would like to come to this free event 
you will need to book a place. You can 
send back a booking form or you can get 
further information and book on-line at  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/finding-out-
about-the-health-and-care-project-
newcastle-registration-24426403029.  
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